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November 9, 2017 

Ms. Angela Morgan 
Clerks Department 
The City of Burlington 
426 Brant Street 
Burlington, Ontario 
L7R 3Z6 

Dear Ms. Morgan, 

I would like to advise you of the recent changes to the Burlington Downtown Board of Directors 
as of November 1, 2017. 

Resignation: 
Janet Sachade - Fairhome 

New Directors: 
Peter Skoretz – Edward Jones Investments 
Jenny Wilkins – Waterfront Hotel – Downtown Burlington 
Bill Wodhams – Stoner & Company Family Law 
Kayla van Zon - Interkom 

I have enclosed a complete list of all current Directors with their contact information for your 
convenience, should correspondence be required. 

Also, if you would kindly inform me of Council’s confirmation it would be appreciated. 

Should you have any questions, please call or email me directly at 
lorrie@burlingtondowntown.ca 

With thanks, 

Lorrie Birmingham 

Lorrie Birmingham 
Office Manager 

ADM-09-17

mailto:lorrie@burlingtondowntown.ca

